
 

Duck Creek Grand Opening  

Park Access & Facility 
Restrictions 

  The Nemaha NRD is expecting a large crowd for the  

Duck Creek Grand Opening on June 2, 2018.    

 To allow for event setup, parking, shuttle service                               

and the safety of those attending, the following restrictions              

and closures will be in place:  

Vehicle access to the Day Use, Electric RV, Boat Ramp & Primitive Camping Areas will 

be restricted from 8 A.M to 5 P.M on June 2nd.  

Traffic will be directed to designated parking areas. 
**************************************************************************** 

The 4 RV pads in the Day Use Area will be closed from                                                                             

Noon on May 29th to 6 P.M. on June 2nd to allow for event setup. 
******************************************************************************* 

              The Boat Ramp area will be closed from 8 A.M. to 5 P.M on June 2nd
 

 

******************************************************************************************* 

 

                      The Day Use area will be closed from 8 A.M. to 5 P.M. on June 2nd 

********************************************************************************************************************************* 

      The Primitive Camping Area will be closed from Noon on May 29 to 6 P.M. on June 2nd 
                                                                                      **************************************************************************************************** 

 

The Electric RV Area will be open the entire weekend; however, vehicle access will be 
restricted from 8 A.M. to 5 P.M. on June 2nd. Campers using the area are asked not to 

drive vehicles in or out of the area during this time. Shuttle service will be provided to 
and from the day use area. 

**                                                                                                                          ********************************************************************** 

The East Fishing Access will be open for public use all day on June 2nd. No shuttle 
service to or from the area will be provided. Kayaks & canoes may be launched in the 

cove north of the parking area at the end of the East Fishing Access road. 

 
************************************************************************** 

The Nemaha NRD welcomes everyone to attend the Grand Opening.             
We apologize for any inconvenience that these restrictions may cause.                

Please check the NRD website or contact the office in Tecumseh for more 

information on the Grand Opening and associated park restrictions. 

NRD OFFICE: 402-335-3325   WEBSITE: www.nemahanrd.org 


